
 
 

 
 

Monday 11th February 2019  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

RE: Parking Outside School 

 
Further to frequent polite requests in weekly updates and newsletters, I feel it is necessary to write to you 
again about inconsiderate parking, which includes blocking driveways, parking on the yellow zig-zags, driving 
at speed and general disrespect to local residents.  
 
On Friday we were contacted by a resident who lives on Carling Drive. There have been numerous occasions 
when cars have been parked blocking driveways on Carling Drive and Calve Croft and on Friday, this resulted 
in an unpleasant confrontation taking place. Children, their families and other residents witnessed this 
upsetting event. 
 
We have also been made aware of a number of parents driving at high speed close to the school premises. 
Please drive with caution when entering roads in and around the school.  
 
I know that the vast majority of you always park in a respectful manner and with consideration for others 
and probably find the regular communication about this confusing and frustrating.  As always, please 
respect our neighbours and at the same time be a good role model for your children.  
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation,  
 
Mrs J McLaughlin 
 

 
Head of School  


